
My week at nursery 

11th – 15th September 2017 

Things I have been doing this week… 
I have been busy this week drawing my self-portrait; 
we have been focussing on the different feature of 
our faces and thinking about the different colours 
we can see. Have a look on our class display to see 

the finished results. 
We have also been talking about our worries this 
week, to help us overcome our worries we have 

been feeding them to Boris the worry monster, he 
eats the worries and helps to make them go away. 

 
Others things I may have enjoyed are: 

Stickle bricks 
Dinosaurs in the sand 

Making cakes with playdough 
Teddy bears in the water 

Colouring and drawing monsters 
Playing in the home corner  

Duplo 
Listening to stories 

Painting 
And playing in the nursery garden. 

 
Stories I have listened to this week… 

The worry monster 
 
 

Songs we have been singing with ‘Wozzy’…. 
Nursery Rhymes 

 

 


